All Receive - Agenda Item # //
For the Information of the:
CITY COUNCIL
Date/0/12/CA CC

Tammy Cloud-McMinn

From:

Stephanie Wells <ms.sicily@gmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, October 6, 2024 6:47 PM

To:

City Clerk

Subject:

Public Comment: 11. HOPE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL PLAN

Dear Mayor and City Council,

I am writing in strong support of the Hope Elementary School Safe Routes to School Plan. As a community member, I believe this plan is essential for improving traffic safety and encouraging more students to walk and bike to school. The proposed infrastructure improvements, including upgraded crosswalks, curb extensions, and the multi-use path, will significantly enhance safety for our children. I appreciate the city's phased approach, balancing immediate needs with long-term solutions. I also look forward to seeing this process implemented at all school sites within our district, ensuring safer routes for the safety of our students and community.

Thank you for your leadership on this critical issue.

Stephanie Wells, D1 Resident - 92008; 2023 Citizen Academy

CAUTION: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.